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May 31, 2017 

  

 

✯✯✯ HEARING NOTICE ✯✯✯ 
  

  

MEMORANDUM 
  

To:                Members, House Subcommittee on Indian, Insular, and Alaska Native Affairs 

                                 

From: The Honorable Doug LaMalfa, Chairman 

  

Subject:         Legislative Hearing – June 7, 2017 

  

On Wednesday, June 7, 2017, at 2:00 PM, in room 1324 Longworth House Office 

Building, the Subcommittee on Indian, Insular, and Alaska Native Affairs will hold a legislative 

hearing on:  

  

 H.R. 1074 (Rep. Rod Blum), To repeal the Act entitled "An Act to confer jurisdiction on 

the State of Iowa over offenses committed by or against Indians on the Sac and Fox 

Indian Reservation." 

 H.R. 1901 (Rep. Don Young), To provide for the conveyance of certain property to the 

Southeast Alaska Regional Health Consortium located in Sitka, Alaska, and for other 

purposes. “Southeast Alaska Regional Health Consortium Land Transfer Act of 2017.” 

 S. 249 (Sen. Tom Udall), A bill to provide that the pueblo of Santa Clara may lease for 

99 years certain restricted land, and for other purposes.  

 

Witnesses are by invitation only. 

 

If you need further information, please contact Justin Davis, Clerk, with the 

Subcommittee on Indian, Insular, and Alaska Native Affairs at (202) 226-9725. 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


